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Katten will present “Emerging Trends in P2P Lending and Merchant Cash Advance” at 5:00 p.m. on 
Wednesday, October 1. Partners Claudia Callaway and Howard Schickler will join industry leaders to 
discuss upcoming trends in the crowdfunding, business-to-business and peer-to-peer (P2P) 
consumer finance spaces. The session will address the legal hurdles and opportunities affiliated with 
the technical, regulatory and financial aspects of this dynamic area. Topics will include:

● merchant cash advance (MCA): mechanics and investment;

● P2P lending: mechanics and investment; and

● regulatory checklist for MCA and P2P businesses.
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For more information, contact your Katten attorney or any of the following attorneys.
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